COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

ENCLOSURE 318t January, 1935.

Dear Sirs, .

I have to enclose, for your information, a
copy of a letter dated the 29th instant which has been
received at this Office from lMessrs. Norris, Henty &
Gardners, Ltd., of this City, respecting a new engine
for the yacht "LILY MAID IV", and shall be glad if you
will give this matter the necessary attention.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
MANCHESTER.
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